From: McGann, Angelina@Waterboards

To: <u>commentletters</u>

Subject: Comment Letter - 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 3:56:43 PM



From: "lisagonzales@fire2wire.com" < lisagonzales@fire2wire.com>

Date: Friday, November 18, 2016 at 11:41 AM

To: DeeDee D'Adamo < <u>dorene.dadamo@waterboards.ca.gov</u>>

Subject: Delta

Dear Dorene and Members of the Water Board:

Please ask the governor to let go of his Delta plans. I am sure he did not realize the problems it would cause.

We did not vote for him for this reason, but in spite of it. The governor thought he would save water for people instead of letting it go out to sea. He didn't realize the consequences, i.e. letting salt into the Delta. He didn't know that it would hurt people. He needs to let go of his pride in this project and think about those people that will be hurt it.

Lisa Gonzales